
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

Bond	Communications	Update	
Wednesday,	May	24,	2017	

	
	
•	Mountainside	High	School	Construction	Update	-	April	2017					
	
•	Sato	Elementary	Construction	Update	-	April	2017	
	
•	Vose	Elementary	Construction	Update	-	April	2017	
	
•	Media	tour	of	Mountainside	HS	held	on	May	15,	9:30	–	11:00	a.m.	–	several	media	
outlets	attended		

	
•	Hazeldale	ES	Community	Open	House,	Sat.,	May	20,	2017,	9:30	–	11:30	a.m.	
				flyer	

•	Bond	Projects	Newsletter	–	Spring	2017	issue	
	
•	Poster	for	each	school	receiving	summer	repairs	and	improvements	
					
	
Communications	strategies	include:	the	BSD	Briefs	(weekly	newsletter),	social	
media,	Pillar	Stories,	webpages,	and	staff	and	public	meetings.		
	
	

https://www.beaverton.k12.or.us/depts/facilities/Documents/New High School/Mountainside_Construction Update_April 2017.pdf
https://www.beaverton.k12.or.us/depts/facilities/Documents/New Kaiser K-5/Sato_Construction Update_April 2017.pdf
https://www.beaverton.k12.or.us/depts/facilities/Documents/New Vose/Vose_Construction Update_April 2017.pdf
https://www.beaverton.k12.or.us/depts/facilities/Documents/New Hazeldale/Hazeldale alumni and community open house invite flyer3 %281%29.pdf
https://www.beaverton.k12.or.us/depts/facilities/Documents/Bond Updates/Spring 2017 Bond Project Newsletter web version.pdf
https://www.beaverton.k12.or.us/depts/facilities/Documents/2017 Summer Bond Projects/2017 Summer bond projects poster Terra Linda.pdf

